
 
 
 

 
 
 

COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE - SEPTEMBER 5, 2006 
 
 TASHA COURT: PARKING BY-LAW ENFORCEMENT ISSUES 
 
 Recommendation:  
 
 Councillor Tony Carella recommends that Council direct appropriate staff to attend a 
 meeting at the Veneto Centre, on Wednesday, September 13, 2006, at 7 pm, with 
 residents of Tasha Court, to address on-going parking issues on that street .  
 
 Economic Impact: 
 
 Nil 
 
 Purpose: 
 
 To address the request of the local residents for information with respect to parking by-
 law enforcement matters on Tasha Court. 
 
 Background - Analysis and Options: 
 
 Residents of Tasha Court have complained that their street is the focus of what might be 
 viewed as special (i.e., “pro-active”) attention by Enforcement Services, rather than 
 complaint-initiated enforcement. In an effort to apprise residents of how by-law 
 enforcement functions, the local councillor has arranged to meet with these residents, to 
 discuss their concerns and to inform them of how the City’s complaint-based enforcement 
 system functions. The presence of a representative of the Enforcement Services 
 Department will facilitate discussion of these matters.  
 
 Relationship to Vaughan Vision 2007: 
 
 This report is consistent with the priorities previously set by Council and the necessary 
 resources have been allocated and approved. 
 
 Conclusion: 
 
 Staff attendance at a community meeting will facilitate better understanding of how by-
 laws are in fact enforced.  
 
 Attachments: 
 
 None 
 
 Report prepared by: 
 
 Councillor Tony Carella 
 
 Respectfully submitted 
 
 
 Tony Carella 
 Councillor - Ward 2 
 
 
 


